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BANCROFT CITY-WIDE YARD SALE 
This year’s sale will be held on Saturday June 10th from 8 am to 1 pm.  This is the same 
day as Graymoor-Devondale is having its annual yard sale.  If you are going to participate, 
it is recommended that you put up balloons and/or signs at your home.  Bancroft will 
place an ad in the Courier-Journal. 
 

PLEASE HELP THE CITY BE A BIT GREENER! 
 By saving paper that is.  We would like to greatly reduce the number of newsletters 
printed each month and the number that are found in the grass and on the street.  So we 
are asking residents to sign up to receive the newsletter via email.  If you have not already 
provided your email address to clerk Tuthill please do so.  If you still need a paper copy of 
the newsletter please just let us know and we will make sure you receive one.  
 
NEW STREET SIGNS! 
We are looking for input on replacing city street signs. You can comment on the Bancroft 
Facebook group post by Maintenance Commissioner Mike Borders on this topic. Or you 
can visit www.cityofbancroftky.org/new-street-signs-proposed  to see the signs, and email 
Community Outreach Commissioner Matthew Tungate.    

VOLUNTEER NEEDED 
The city needs a resident to volunteer to be our 
Ethics Enforcement Agent.  This is a Kentucky 
State requirement and requires very little time 
commitment.  Please let Clerk Tuthill know if 
you are interested in volunteering for this 
position. 

Insurance Premium Tax Fees 
We are asking for your help to 
ensure that your insurance company 
is aware that you reside in the City 
of Bancroft, not the City of Louisville.  This allows Bancroft to receive the tax fee 
instead of Louisville.   
 
New to Bancroft?  Please let Clerk Tuthill know and she will add you to the directory and 
email list.  We would also like to welcome you in the newsletter. 
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NEXT TOWN MEETING 

7:00 PM June 8, 2017 

Episcopal Church Home 

7504 Westport Road 

All residents are welcome. 

 

City of Bancroft 
P.O. Box 22401 

Louisville, KY 40252 
        JOIN US ON FACEBOOK!!! 

 

Attention Dog Owners… 
Bancroft has a nuisance ordinance 
that prohibits barking dogs in the 
city.  Your dog may be deemed a 
nuisance if it is allowed to 
continuously bark. 

RUMPKE 
NOTE: There is no change in our 
schedule for July 4th.  Recycling 
collection days for June and July 
are Mondays 6/12, 6/26, 7/10 and 
7/24.  Yard debris will be picked 
every Monday as well.  Please note 
that Rumpke will no longer pick up 
yard debris left in plastic bags.  Any 
questions, contact Rumpke at 568-
3800. 
 

SAFETY TIPS AND REMINDERS 
FROM CHIEF YEAGER 
Please keep your garage doors closed and 
your car doors locked at all times and ensure 
that bicycles, mowers, ladders, etc. are kept 
secured.  Don’t give thieves the temptation.  
If you are planning a trip you may now go 
directly to www.cityofbancroft.org and fill out 
a Housewatch form.  This goes directly to 
Chief Yeager and he keeps a record of it so if 
there is an emergency he can contact you.  If 
you do not have access to email or would 
prefer to fill out the house watch form, just 
contact Clerk Tuthill 
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